
Friendly Reminder: Registration Deadline Approaching! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! We wanted to send you a friendly reminder that the 

registration deadline for [Event/Program Name] is fast approaching on [Deadline Date]. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to [briefly mention benefits or highlights of the event/program]. 

We would love to see you there! 

If you have not yet registered, please take a moment to complete your registration at 

[Registration Link]. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out. We're here to help! 

Thank you, and we hope to see you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


